
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

February 7, 2008 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:05-----Meeting was called to order by Marlow Anderson (president)---all members intro-

duced themselves---there were 32 persons present---the minutes from the January meeting 

were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were approved and accepted as read--- 

a financial report was given by Charles Vincell (treasurer) ---the present club enrollment  

is now 54 members 

 

7:10-----New Business---A new gate combination was given to all members---the Black 

Diamond city counsel will have a meeting on February 21, 2008---the meeting will discuss the 

possibility of allowing model airplane float flying at the newly established park---this is a  

formal public hearing that will start at 7:00 pm in Black Diamond---all club  members are 

encouraged to attend---a new sign for the field will be designed and made by Maple Valley 

Signs; approximate cost $470.00---the sign will include safety rules, flight hours etc. ---the 

building of two large flight tables (5 by 8) and one small table (4 by 5) was approved---a 

resolution was approved to establish a free yearly membership (evaluated on a case by case 

basis) for a needy person---a free annual membership was awarded to Ben Clemens for  

this year 

 

7:35-----General Discussion---More gravel has been delivered to the field---honorary 

member-ships were given to; Lyle and Charlian Jorgenson (former members donated a riding 

lawn Mower) and Dean Bulker (solid waste operations manager donated field improvement 

materials)---club jackets are available for about $90.00---club hats are also available---a 

motion to pay $56.00 for the permit to fly float planes on Lake Washington was approved--- 

240 persons signed the float plane log 

 

8:00-----Show and Tell---Ken Murdock brought three electric powered models---Thomas 

Richards brought an electric powered Osprey V-22 

 

8:20-----Motion to adjourn was made and accepted 

  


